
Know Ruby or Ruby on Rails?

Or do you want to learn about one of the
most popular frameworks for the web?

Join us for the first meeting
of the Auburn Ruby User
Group (AubRUG)!

Thursday, January 29
3:00pm

AU OIT Building
(Room 103B)

Guest speaker: Jess Brown
http://www.brownwebdesign.com/

“Why You Should Learn Ruby on Rails”

Which tools for building web applications should you take the time to learn
and become experienced with? Ruby on Rails is a web application
framework designed to build database backed web applications. It is
especially desirable for developers and companies who want to quickly build
web applications that can scale and evolve over time. In this presentation
we’ll learn how and why and even do some live coding and demos.

http://aubrug.github.io/
auburnrubyusergroup@gmail.com
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